
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SRE classes are currently conducted at our school on Tuesdays each week. 
 
SRE teachers at Scarborough Public School will teach Protestant and Catholic classes for students in 
Years K-6. Currently Ethics is only offered to students in Years 1 to 6. These classes will begin in week 3. 
 
If you would like to make a nomination of the Religious group that you would like your child to attend please 
indicate on the note below. If you do not want your child to attend SRE then please place a tick in the Non 
SRE box. Students attending Non SRE will independently read, complete class work etc. under the 
supervision of a teacher. 
 
SRE teachers will be provided with a class list of the names of students who will be attending. 
 
To change your SRE nomination, to withdraw your child from SRE lessons and have them attend Non SRE 
or to go from Non SRE to SRE classes, you must provide a note to the Principal. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Chris Hopkins 
Principal 
 

Please complete the tear off slip and return to the office 
 

 
 
Name of student: ____________________________________  Class: ________________ 
 
At Scarborough the following SRE classes are currently provided. 
 
Please indicate your preference by placing a tick in the last column or in this Non SRE box. 
 

SRE Class Groups or denominations included      Tick selected box 

 
Protestant 

Anglican, Baptist, Lutheran, Christian Fellowship, 
Christadelphians, Christian Revival, Uniting, 
Presbyterian, Pentecostal 

 

 
Catholic 

  

 
Ethics 

 
Currently available to years 1-6 only 
 

 

 

 


